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savvy database products.
Mastering Oracle GoldenGate Ravinder Gupta 2016-11-01 Master Oracle GoldenGate
technology on multiple database platforms using this step-by-step implementation
guide. Learn about advanced features to use in building a robust, highavailability replication system. Provided are detailed illustration of Oracle
GoldenGate concepts, GoldenGate tools and add-ons, as well as illustrative
examples. The book covers Oracle GoldenGate for Oracle database, and also
discusses setup and configuration for other common databases such as IBM DB2,
SYBASE ASE, MySQL, and Microsoft SQL Server. The technology landscape is fastchanging, and Mastering Oracle GoldenGate stays current by covering the new
features included in Oracle GoldenGate 12c. The book covers both classic capture
and integrated capture, as well as delivery. Also covered are Oracle GoldenGate
security and performance tuning, to keep your system secure and performing at its
best. You will learn to monitor your GoldenGate system using tools that come with
Oracle GoldenGate management pack, as well as using shell scripts. Troubleshooting
is well-illustrated with examples: Covering Oracle GoldenGate technology across
common database brands Discussing high-performing and secure replication
environments Speaking to replication in Big Data and cloud computing environments
What You Will Learn Implement Oracle GoldenGate for real time replication Secure
and tune your replication environment for high performance Administer your Oracle
GoldenGate environment Learn troubleshooting approaches with help of examples Make
use of GoldenGate Management Pack and its API Feed live data into Big Data and
cloud-based systems Who This Book Is For Database professionals who have chosen to
ride the Oracle GoldenGate roller coaster for real-time replication solutions. The
book is for beginners as well as professionals who are willing to master the
leading replication technology in the industry. It is an excellent choice for
professionals who are implementing or maintaining Oracle GoldenGate replication
environments on any of the major database management system platforms.
Effective Oracle by Design Thomas Kyte 2003-09-12 Tom Kyte of Oracle Magazine’s
“Ask Tom” column has written the definitive guide to designing and building highperformance, scalable Oracle applications. The book covers schema design, SQL and
PL/SQL, tables and indexes, and much more. From the exclusive publisher of Oracle
Press books, this is a must-have resource for all Oracle developers and DBAs.
Mastering Oracle Scheduler in Oracle 11g Databases Ronald Rood 2009-06 This is
your practical guide to setting up a working environment and using Oracle
Scheduler. Packed with simple examples and clear explanations, real-life scenarios
are discussed to make you comfortable in implementing them in your own system.
This book is intended for Administrators and Developers who currently use tools
like cron, DBMS_JOB, and the task manager, but who now want more control or who
have a need to scale up to tools that can handle the network. Complex tasks can be

Oracle in a Nutshell Rick Greenwald 2003 Oracle Languages - Syntax summary for SQL
language statements, SQL function calls PL/SQL language statements and
characteristics, PL/SQL built-in package headers, and Java (JDBC and SQLJ)
interfaces to the Oracle database.
Pro Oracle SQL Karen Morton 2011-08-13 Pro Oracle SQL unlocks the power of SQL in
the Oracle Database—one of the most potent SQL implementations on the market
today. To master it requires a three-pronged approach: learn the language
features, learn the supporting features that Oracle provides to help use the
language effectively, and learn to think and work in sets. Karen Morton and her
team help you master powerful aspects of Oracle SQL not found in competing
databases. You’ll learn analytic functions, the MODEL clause, and advanced
grouping syntax—features that will help in creating good queries for reporting and
business intelligence applications. Pro Oracle SQL also helps you minimize parsing
overhead, read execution plans, test for correct results, and exert control over
SQL execution in your database. You’ll learn when to create indexes, how to verify
that they make a difference, how to use SQL Profiles to optimize SQL in packaged
applications, and much more. You’ll also understand how SQL is optimized for
working in sets, and that the key to getting accurate results lies in making sure
that queries ask clear and precise questions. What’s the bottom-line? Pro Oracle
SQL helps you work at a truly professional level in Oracle dialect of SQL. You’ll
master the language, the tools to work effectively with the language, and the
right way to think about a problem in SQL. Pro Oracle SQL helps you rise above the
crowd to provide stellar service in your chosen profession. Endorsed by the
OakTable Network, a group of Oracle technologists well-known for their rigorous
and scientific approach to Oracle Database performance Comprehensive—goes beyond
the language with a focus on what you need to know to write successful queries and
data manipulation statements.
Oracle Advanced PL/SQL Developer Professional Guide Saurabh K. Gupta 2012-01-01
This book is packed with real world examples that cover all the advanced features
of PL/SQL. In turn, each major certification topic is covered in a separate
chapter that makes understanding concepts easier. At the end of each chapter, you
will find plenty of practice questions to strengthen and test your learning.If you
are a PL/SQL developer looking for deeper insight and a move from mid-level
programmer to professional database developer, then this is the best guide for
you. This book is also an ideal guide for all the Associate level PL/SQL
programmers who are preparing for the Professional 1Z0-146 certification. This
book assumes you have prior knowledge of PL/SQL programming.
Oracle PL/SQL Programming Steven Feuerstein 2002 The authors have revised and
updated this bestseller to include both the Oracle8i and new Oracle9i Internetmastering-oracle-plsql-practical-solution
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built that easily control business process and enable the completion of important
tasks in limited time. The reader is expected to have some experience of Oracle
Database Management, and a working knowledge of SQL and PL/SQL.
Oracle PL/SQL by Example Benjamin Rosenzweig 2008-08-15 This integrated learning
solution teaches all the Oracle PL/SQL skills you need, hands-on, through realworld labs, extensive examples, exercises, and projects! Completely updated for
Oracle 11g, Oracle PL/SQL by Example , Fourth Edition covers all the fundamentals,
from PL/SQL syntax and program control through packages and Oracle 11g’s
significantly improved triggers. One step at a time, you’ll walk through every key
task, discovering the most important PL/SQL programming techniques on your own.
Building on your hands-on learning, the authors share solutions that offer deeper
insights and proven best practices. End-of-chapter projects bring together all the
techniques you’ve learned, strengthening your understanding through real-world
practice. This book’s approach fully reflects the authors’ award-winning
experience teaching PL/SQL programming to professionals at Columbia University.
New database developers and DBAs can use its step-by-step instructions to get
productive fast; experienced PL/SQL programmers can use this book as a practical
solutions reference. Coverage includes • Mastering basic PL/SQL concepts and
general programming language fundamentals, and understanding SQL’s role in PL/SQL
• Using conditional and iterative program control techniques, including the new
CONTINUE and CONTINUE WHEN statements • Efficiently handling errors and exceptions
• Working with cursors and triggers, including Oracle 11g’s powerful new compound
triggers • Using stored procedures, functions, and packages to write modular code
that other programs can execute • Working with collections, object-relational
features, native dynamic SQL, bulk SQL, and other advanced PL/SQL capabilities •
Handy reference appendices: PL/SQL formatting guide, sample database schema, ANSI
SQL standards reference, and more
Pro .NET Oracle Programming Mark A. Williams 2007-03-01 *Exploits new features of
Visual Studio .NET 2003 and the Oracle database 10g. (But concepts and code still
apply to the earlier releases, 8i and 9i, that currently comprise most business
systems). *Explains Oracle programming using both C# and VB.NET languages;
provides a one-stop reference for VS.NET developers working with Oracle.
*Excellent resource for J2EE programmers in environments considering moving to a
.NET environment (and retaining the Oracle database).
ORACLE PL/SQL Interview Questions You'll Most Likely Be Asked Vibrant Publishers
2011-07-21 ORACLE is arguably the future for enterprise information systems.
Corporations, both large and small, are looking for resources who know their job
in depth.
Oracle PL/SQL Best Practices Steven Feuerstein 2001-04-09 In this book, Steven
Feuerstein, widely recognized as one of the world's experts on the Oracle PL/SQL
language, distills his many years of programming, writing, and teaching about
PL/SQL into a set of PL/SQL language "best practices"--rules for writing code that
is readable, maintainable, and efficient. Too often, developers focus on simply
writing programs that run without errors--and ignore the impact of poorly written
code upon both system performance and their ability (and their colleagues'
ability) to maintain that code over time.Oracle PL/SQL Best Practices is a
concise, easy-to-use reference to Feuerstein's recommendations for excellent
PL/SQL coding. It answers the kinds of questions PL/SQL developers most frequently
ask about their code: How should I format my code? What naming conventions, if
any, should I use? How can I write my packages so they can be more easily
maintained? What is the most efficient way to query information from the database?
mastering-oracle-plsql-practical-solution

How can I get all the developers on my team to handle errors the same way? The
book contains 120 best practices, divided by topic area. It's full of advice on
the program development process, coding style, writing SQL in PL/SQL, data
structures, control structures, exception handling, program and package
construction, and built-in packages. It also contains a handy, pull-out quick
reference card. As a helpful supplement to the text, code examples demonstrating
each of the best practices are available on the O'Reilly web site.Oracle PL/SQL
Best Practices is intended as a companion to O'Reilly's larger Oracle PL/SQL
books. It's a compact, readable reference that you'll turn to again and again--a
book that no serious developer can afford to be without.
Oracle9i PL/SQL Programming Scott Urman 2002 From the authorized Oracle Press
comes a complete guide to developing robust PL/SQL applications. The book contains
new information on development tools, datatypes, SQL commands and functions, and
much more. The CD-ROM contains sample code plus a sampling of development
environments covered in the book.
Mastering Oracle SQL and SQL*Plus Lex deHaan 2006-11-01 *Ideal for anyone who
wants to learn SQL programming for Oracle database. *Author has 25 years of
teaching experience; 14 years of curriculum develoment experience; 14 years of
experience with the Orcle database. *Book can be used as collateral/handouts for
SQL training courses at universities/ high schools.
Oracle PL/SQL Language Pocket Reference Steven Feuerstein 2007-10-23 The fourth
edition of this popular pocket guide provides quick-reference information that
will help you use Oracle's PL/SQL language, including the newest Oracle Database
11g features. It's a companion to Steven Feuerstein and Bill Pribyl's bestselling
Oracle PL/SQL Programming. This concise guide boils down the most vital PL/SQL
information into an accessible summary of: Fundamental language elements (e.g.,
block structure, datatypes, declarations) Statements for program control, cursor
management, and exception handling Records, procedures, functions, triggers, and
packages Calling PL/SQL functions in SQL Compilation options, object-oriented
features, collections, and Java integration The new edition describes such Oracle
Database 11g elements as PL/SQL's function result cache, compound triggers, the
CONTINUE statement, the SIMPLE_INTEGER datatype, and improvements to native
compilation, regular expressions, and compiler optimization (including intra-unit
inlining). In addition, this book now includes substantial new sections on
Oracle's built-in functions and packages. When you need answers quickly, the
Oracle PL/SQL Language Pocket Reference will save you hours of frustration.
Optimizing Oracle Performance Cary Millsap 2003-09-16 Oracle system performance
inefficiencies often go undetected for months or even years--even under intense
scrutiny--because traditional Oracle performance analysis methods and tools are
fundamentally flawed. They're unreliable and inefficient.Oracle DBAs and
developers are all too familiar with the outlay of time and resources, blown
budgets, missed deadlines, and marginally effective performance fiddling that is
commonplace with traditional methods of Oracle performance tuning. In this crucial
book, Cary Millsap, former VP of Oracle's System Performance Group, clearly and
concisely explains how to use Oracle's response time statistics to diagnose and
repair performance problems. Cary also shows how "queueing theory" can be applied
to response time statistics to predict the impact of upgrades and other system
changes.Optimizing Oracle Performance eliminates the time-consuming, trial-anderror guesswork inherent in most conventional approaches to tuning. You can
determine exactly where a system's performance problem is, and with equal
importance, where it is not, in just a few minutes--even if the problem is several
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years old.Optimizing Oracle Performance cuts a path through the complexity of
current tuning methods, and streamlines an approach that focuses on optimization
techniques that any DBA can use quickly and successfully to make noticeable--even
dramatic--improvements.For example, the one thing database users care most about
is response time. Naturally, DBAs focus much of their time and effort towards
improving response time. But it is entirely too easy to spend hundreds of hours to
improve important system metrics such as hit ratios, average latencies, and wait
times, only to find users are unable to perceive the difference. And an expensive
hardware upgrade may not help either.It doesn't have to be that way. Technological
advances have added impact, efficiency, measurability, predictive capacity,
reliability, speed, and practicality to the science of Oracle performance
optimization. Optimizing Oracle Performance shows you how to slash the frustration
and expense associated with unraveling the true root cause of any type of
performance problem, and reliably predict future performance.The price of this
essential book will be paid back in hours saved the first time its methods are
used.
Expert One-on-One Oracle Thomas Kyte 2010-11-16 * A proven best-seller by the most
recognized Oracle expert in the world. * The best Oracle book ever written. It
defines what Oracle really is, and why it is so powerful. * Inspired by the
thousands of questions Tom has answered on his http://asktom.oracle.com site. It
tackles the problems that developers and DBAs struggle with every day. * Provides
everything you need to know to program correctly with the database and exploit its
feature-set effectively.
Applied Oracle Security: Developing Secure Database and Middleware Environments
David Knox 2009-11-05 Cutting-edge techniques from leading Oracle security experts
This Oracle Press guide demonstrates practical applications of the most compelling
methods for developing secure Oracle database and middleware environments. You
will find full coverage of the latest and most popular Oracle products, including
Oracle Database and Audit Vaults, Oracle Application Express, and secure Business
Intelligence applications. Applied Oracle Security demonstrates how to build and
assemble the various Oracle technologies required to create the sophisticated
applications demanded in today's IT world. Most technical references only discuss
a single product or product suite. As such, there is no roadmap to explain how to
get one product, product-family, or suite to work with another. This book fills
that void with respect to Oracle Middleware and Database products and the area of
security.
Learning SQL Alan Beaulieu 2009-04-11 Updated for the latest database management
systems -- including MySQL 6.0, Oracle 11g, and Microsoft's SQL Server 2008 -this introductory guide will get you up and running with SQL quickly. Whether you
need to write database applications, perform administrative tasks, or generate
reports, Learning SQL, Second Edition, will help you easily master all the SQL
fundamentals. Each chapter presents a self-contained lesson on a key SQL concept
or technique, with numerous illustrations and annotated examples. Exercises at the
end of each chapter let you practice the skills you learn. With this book, you
will: Move quickly through SQL basics and learn several advanced features Use SQL
data statements to generate, manipulate, and retrieve data Create database
objects, such as tables, indexes, and constraints, using SQL schema statements
Learn how data sets interact with queries, and understand the importance of
subqueries Convert and manipulate data with SQL's built-in functions, and use
conditional logic in data statements Knowledge of SQL is a must for interacting
with data. With Learning SQL, you'll quickly learn how to put the power and
mastering-oracle-plsql-practical-solution

flexibility of this language to work.
Murach's Oracle SQL and Pl SQL for Developers Joel Murach 2017-07-20 Murach's
Oracle SQL and PL: SQL for Developers By Joel Murac
Real World SQL and PL/SQL: Advice from the Experts Arup Nanda 2016-08-22 Master
the Underutilized Advanced Features of SQL and PL/SQL This hands-on guide from
Oracle Press shows how to fully exploit lesser known but extremely useful SQL and
PL/SQL features―and how to effectively use both languages together. Written by a
team of Oracle ACE Directors, Real-World SQL and PL/SQL: Advice from the Experts
features best practices, detailed examples, and insider tips that clearly
demonstrate how to write, troubleshoot, and implement code for a wide variety of
practical applications. The book thoroughly explains underutilized SQL and PL/SQL
functions and lays out essential development strategies. Data modeling, advanced
analytics, database security, secure coding, and administration are covered in
complete detail. Learn how to: • Apply advanced SQL and PL/SQL tools and
techniques • Understand SQL and PL/SQL functionality and determine when to use
which language • Develop accurate data models and implement business logic • Run
PL/SQL in SQL and integrate complex datasets • Handle PL/SQL instrumenting and
profiling • Use Oracle Advanced Analytics and Oracle R Enterprise • Build and
execute predictive queries • Secure your data using encryption, hashing,
redaction, and masking • Defend against SQL injection and other code-based attacks
• Work with Oracle Virtual Private Database Code examples in the book are
available for download at www.MHProfessional.com. TAG: For a complete list of
Oracle Press titles, visit www.OraclePressBooks.com
Oracle SQL Recipes Grant Allen 2010-01-08 Have you ever been faced with a new type
of query to write, or been asked to create an unfamiliar database object? In such
situations, you have probably wanted a good, solid example upon which to build,
and instead have been forced into the drudgery of parsing railroad-style syntax
diagrams in Oracle's manual set. This book frees you from that drudgery by
providing tested and working examples of SQL used to solve common problems faced
by developers and database administrators on a daily basis. When you're under
pressure to get results fast, Oracle SQL Recipes is there at your side. Examplebased, providing quality solutions to everyday problems Respects your time by
putting solutions first and keeping discussions short Solves the most commonly
encountered SQL problems
Oracle 11g: PL/SQL Programming Joan Casteel 2012-09-12 Learn how to most
effectively use PL/SQL programming language with one of the most popular and
widely-used software programs in large companies today -- Oracle11g. ORACLE 11G:
PL/SQL PROGRAMMING & ORACLE CD, 2E uses Oracle 11g to provide an overview of the
PL/SQL programming language from a developer's perspective. The author begins with
a step-by-step expanded introduction to fundamental PL/SQL concepts before
progressing to the writing and testing of PL/SQL code. This edition also covers
more advanced topics, such as Dynamic SQL and code tuning, as well as developments
in bulk processing, compound triggers, PL/SQL compiler features and hiding source
code. Updates reflect the latest Oracle 11g release with the most recent figures
and examples using the user-friendly SQL Developer tool. A wealth of real-world
examples, a straightforward presentation, and accompanying Oracle CD make this
book is an invaluable resource in preparing for the new Oracle Certification exam
or mastering the PL/SQL programming language with Oracle. Important Notice: Media
content referenced within the product description or the product text may not be
available in the ebook version.
Oracle SQL*Plus Jonathan Gennick 2000 Despite the wide use of SQL *Plus, few
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developers and database administrators know how powerful it really is. And the
syntax can sometimes be tricky. This portable guide provides a quick reference to
subjects such as interacting with SQL *Plus, selecting data, formatting reports,
writing scripting, and tuning SQL. There's also a command reference.
Mastering Oracle PL/SQL Christopher Beck 2008-01-01 If you have mastered the
fundamentals of the PL/SQL language and are now looking for an in-depth, practical
guide to solving real problems with PL/SQL stored procedures, then this is the
book for you.
Oracle Benjamin Rosenzweig 2008
Effective Oracle Database 10g Security by Design David Knox 2004-06-17 Oracle
security expert David Knox explains how to design and develop an integrated,
secure Oracle environment. “In my experience in the security world, including 32
years at the Central Intelligence Agency, I’ve not found anyone with more
experience in the theory and practice of protecting your data than David Knox.” -Dave Carey, former Executive Director of the CIA
Oracle Database 12c Security Scott Gaetjen 2015-01-09 Best Practices for
Comprehensive Oracle Database Security Written by renowned experts from Oracle's
National Security Group, Oracle Database 12c Security provides proven techniques
for designing, implementing, and certifying secure Oracle Database systems in a
multitenant architecture. The strategies are also applicable to standalone
databases. This Oracle Press guide addresses everything from infrastructure to
audit lifecycle and describes how to apply security measures in a holistic manner.
The latest security features of Oracle Database 12c are explored in detail with
practical and easy-to-understand examples. Connect users to databases in a secure
manner Manage identity, authentication, and access control Implement database
application security Provide security policies across enterprise applications
using Real Application Security Control data access with Oracle Virtual Private
Database Control sensitive data using data redaction and transparent sensitive
data protection Control data access with Oracle Label Security Use Oracle Database
Vault and Transparent Data Encryption for compliance, cybersecurity, and insider
threats Implement auditing technologies, including Unified Audit Trail Manage
security policies and monitor a secure database environment with Oracle Enterprise
Manager Cloud Control
Beginning Oracle Programming Sean Dillon 2013-11-11 * A detailed tutorial that
takes you from no knowledge of Oracle programming to mastery, teaching you how to
write correct, production quality code right from the start. * A clear, step-bystep guide to every aspect of programming the Oracle database, with practical
programming techniques and troubleshooting advice from Oracle experts. * Provides
an extensive SQL toolkit to tackle common day-to-day database tasks
Practical SQL Anthony DeBarros 2018-05-01 Practical SQL is an approachable and
fast-paced guide to SQL (Structured Query Language), the standard programming
language for defining, organizing, and exploring data in relational databases. The
book focuses on using SQL to find the story your data tells, with the popular
open-source database PostgreSQL and the pgAdmin interface as its primary tools.
You’ll first cover the fundamentals of databases and the SQL language, then build
skills by analyzing data from the U.S. Census and other federal and state
government agencies. With exercises and real-world examples in each chapter, this
book will teach even those who have never programmed before all the tools
necessary to build powerful databases and access information quickly and
efficiently. You’ll learn how to: - Create databases and related tables using your
own data - Define the right data types for your information - Aggregate, sort, and
mastering-oracle-plsql-practical-solution

filter data to find patterns - Use basic math and advanced statistical functions Identify errors in data and clean them up - Import and export data using delimited
text files - Write queries for geographic information systems (GIS) - Create
advanced queries and automate tasks Learning SQL doesn’t have to be dry and
complicated. Practical SQL delivers clear examples with an easy-to-follow approach
to teach you the tools you need to build and manage your own databases. This book
uses PostgreSQL, but the SQL syntax is applicable to many database applications,
including Microsoft SQL Server and MySQL.
Oracle Insights Cary Millsap 2004-07-23 * Encapsulates the knowledge and
experience of some of the foremost experts in Oracle development, the vast
majority of whom are also established and successful authors. * Covers landmark
software and techniques (invented by the authors) that have changed the face of
Oracle development. * A broad ranging, anecdotal and humorous title that will
appeal to anyone (developers, DBAs, manager, architects etc) involved with and
Oracle-based project. * Simplified code snippets, the book provides real solutions
that people can then build upon themselves.
Oracle and PL/SQL Recipes Josh Juneau 2012-02-02 Oracle PL/SQL Recipes is your go
to book for PL/SQL programming solutions. It takes a task-oriented approach to
PL/SQL programming that lets you quickly look up a specific task and see the
pattern for a solution. Then it's as simple as modifying the pattern for your
specific application and implementing it. And you’re done and home for dinner.
Oracle PL/SQL Recipes is another in Apress’ ongoing series of recipe books aimed
at Oracle practitioners. The recipe format is ideal for the busy professional who
just needs to get the job done. Covers the most common PL/SQL programming problems
Presents solutions in ready-to-use format Stays short and to-the-point
Troubleshooting Oracle Performance Christian Antognini 2008-08-20 When your
database application isn’t running fast enough, troubleshooting is usually your
first move. Finding the slow part of an application is often easy, but discovering
a solution can prove much more difficult. Troubleshooting Oracle Performance helps
by providing a systematic approach to addressing the underlying causes of poor
database application performance. Written for developers by an application
developer who has learned by doing, this book shows you how to plan for
performance as you would for any other application requirement.
Data Mining and Knowledge Discovery for Geoscientists Guangren Shi 2013-10-09
Currently there are major challenges in data mining applications in the
geosciences. This is due primarily to the fact that there is a wealth of available
mining data amid an absence of the knowledge and expertise necessary to analyze
and accurately interpret the same data. Most geoscientists have no practical
knowledge or experience using data mining techniques. For the few that do, they
typically lack expertise in using data mining software and in selecting the most
appropriate algorithms for a given application. This leads to a paradoxical
scenario of "rich data but poor knowledge". The true solution is to apply data
mining techniques in geosciences databases and to modify these techniques for
practical applications. Authored by a global thought leader in data mining, Data
Mining and Knowledge Discovery for Geoscientists addresses these challenges by
summarizing the latest developments in geosciences data mining and arming
scientists with the ability to apply key concepts to effectively analyze and
interpret vast amounts of critical information. Focuses on 22 of data mining’s
most practical algorithms and popular application samples Features 36 case studies
and end-of-chapter exercises unique to the geosciences to underscore key data
mining applications Presents a practical and integrated system of data mining and
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knowledge discovery for geoscientists Rigorous yet broadly accessible to
geoscientists, engineers, researchers and programmers in data mining Introduces
widely used algorithms, their basic principles and conditions of applications,
diverse case studies, and suggests algorithms that may be suitable for specific
applications
Practical Oracle SQL Kim Berg Hansen 2020-02-19 Write powerful queries using as
much of the feature-rich Oracle SQL language as possible, progressing beyond the
simple queries of basic SQL as standardized in SQL-92. Both standard SQL and
Oracle’s own extensions to the language have progressed far over the decades in
terms of how much you can work with your data in a single, albeit sometimes
complex, SQL statement. If you already know the basics of SQL, this book provides
many examples of how to write even more advanced SQL to huge benefit in your
applications, such as:Pivoting rows to columns and columns to rowsRecursion in SQL
with MODEL and WITH clausesAnswering Top-N questionsForecasting with linear
regressions Row pattern matching to group or distribute rowsUsing MATCH_RECOGNIZE
as a row processing engineThe process of starting from simpler statements in SQL,
and gradually working those statements stepwise into more complex statements that
deliver powerful results, is covered in each example. By trying out the recipes
and examples for yourself, you will put together the building blocks into powerful
SQL statements that will make your application run circles around your
competitors. What You Will LearnTake full advantage of advanced and modern
features in Oracle SQL Recognize when modern SQL constructs can help create better
applicationsImprove SQL query building skills through stepwise refinementApply
set-based thinking to process more data in fewer queriesMake cross-row
calculations with analytic functionsSearch for patterns across multiple rows using
row pattern matchingBreak complex calculations into smaller steps with subquery
factoring Who This Book Is For Oracle Database developers who already know some
SQL, but rarely use features of the language beyond the SQL-92 standard. And it is
for developers who would like to apply the more modern features of Oracle SQL, but
don’t know where to start. The book also is for those who want to write
increasingly complex queries in a stepwise and understandable manner. Experienced
developers will use the book to develop more efficient queries using the advanced
features of the Oracle SQL language.
Expert Oracle Database Architecture Darl Kuhn 2021-11-14 Now in its fourth edition
and covering Oracle Database 21c, this best-selling book continues to bring you
some of the best thinking on how to apply Oracle Database to produce scalable
applications that perform well and deliver correct results. Tom Kyte and Darl Kuhn
share a simple philosophy: "you can treat Oracle as a black box and just stick
data into it, or you can understand how it works and exploit it as a powerful
computing environment." If you choose the latter, then you’ll find that there are
few information management problems that you cannot solve quickly and elegantly.
This fully revised fourth edition covers the developments and new features up to
Oracle Database 21c. Up-to-date features are covered for tables, indexes, data
types, sequences, partitioning, data loading, temporary tables, and more. All the
examples are demonstrated using modern techniques and are executed in container
and pluggable databases. The book’s proof-by-example approach encourages you to
let evidence be your guide. Try something. See the result. Understand why the
result is what it is. Apply your newfound knowledge with confidence. The book
covers features by explaining how each one works, how to implement software using
it, and the common pitfalls associated with it. Don’t treat Oracle Database as a
black box. Get this book. Dive deeply into Oracle Database’s most powerful
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features that many do not invest the time to learn about. Set yourself apart from
your competition and turbo-charge your career. What You Will Learn Identify and
effectively resolve application performance issues and bottlenecks Architect
systems to leverage the full power and feature set of Oracle’s database engine
Configure a database to maximize the use of memory structures and background
processes Understand internal locking and latching technology and how it impacts
your system Proactively recommend best practices around performance for table and
index structures Take advantage of advanced features such as table partitioning
and parallel execution Who This Book Is For Oracle developers and Oracle DBAs. If
you’re a developer and want a stronger understanding of Oracle features and
architecture that will enable your applications to scale regardless of the
workload, this book is for you. If you’re a DBA and want to intelligently work
with developers to design applications that effectively leverage Oracle
technology, then look no further.
Oracle Database 11g SQL Jason Price 2007-11-26 Write powerful SQL statements and
PL/SQL programs Learn to access Oracle databases through SQL statements and
construct PL/SQL programs with guidance from Oracle expert, Jason Price. Published
by Oracle Press, Oracle Database 11g SQL explains how to retrieve and modify
database information, use SQL Plus and SQL Developer, work with database objects,
write PL/SQL programs, and much more. Inside, you'll find in-depth coverage of the
very latest SQL features and tools, performance optimization techniques, advanced
queries, Java support, and XML. This book contains everything you need to master
SQL. Explore SQL Plus and SQL Developer Use SQL SELECT, INSERT, UPDATE, and DELETE
statements Write PL/SQL programs Create tables, sequences, indexes, views, and
triggers Write advanced queries containing complex analytical functions Create
database objects and collections to handle abstract data Use large objects to
handle multimedia files containing music and movies Write Java programs to access
an Oracle Database using JDBC Tune your SQL statements to make them execute faster
Explore the XML capabilities of the Oracle Database Master the very latest Oracle
Database 11g features, such as PIVOT and UNPIVOT, flashback archives, and much
more
Expert Oracle JDBC Programming R.M. Menon 2006-11-01 * First book on the market
that covers building high-performance Java applications on the Oracle
database—using the latest versions of both the Oracle database (10g) and the JDBC
API (3.0). * Promotes and explains an "anti black box" approach to Oracle
development complete with benchmark code) that will allow developers to write
highly efficient, high performance Oracle JDBC applications. * A new book from the
prestigious OakTable Press, which Apress will be strongly promoting and supporting
throughout 2004.
Mastering Oracle SQL Sanjay Mishra 2002 Explores Oracle's implementation of SQL
and explains how to perform tasks including querying time-based data, implementing
conditional logic in queries, writing queries, and joining data from two or more
tables.
SQL Cookbook Anthony Molinaro 2006 A guide to SQL covers such topics as retrieving
records, metadata queries, working with strings, data arithmetic, date
manipulation, reporting and warehousing, and hierarchical queries.
Beginning Oracle SQL Lex deHaan 2011-01-28 Beginning Oracle SQL is your
introduction to the interactive query tools and specific dialect of SQL used with
Oracle Database. The book is a revision of the classic Mastering Oracle SQL and
SQL*Plus by Lex de Haan, and has been updated to cover developments in Oracle's
version of the SQL query language. Written in an easygoing and example-based
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Introduces both SQL and the query tools used to execute SQL statements Shows how
to create tables, populate them with data, and then query that data to generate
business results

style, Beginning Oracle SQL is the book that will get you started down the path to
successfully writing SQL statements and getting results from Oracle database.
Takes an example-based approach, with clear and authoritative explanations

mastering-oracle-plsql-practical-solution
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